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From: Emma.Parkes  
Sent: 05 November 2020 17:21 
To: Nuthurst Clerk <Nuthurstparishclk@btinternet.com> 
Subject: Winery at Mannings Heath - planning application DC/19/2583 
 
Dear Sarah 
  
I am writing to update you and your colleagues on the above planning application.  
  
As you may know a number of stakeholders including yourselves and HDC officers have concerns 
regarding this application. Having spoken to the applicants agent they are keen to engage with 
stakeholders to understand if there is a way forward with a scheme on this site. 
  
Based on this position I have agreed with the applicants agent to hold this application in abeyance 
until they have sought further views. At this stage I have not agreed that HDC would accept any 
further amendments but I am keen to see what stakeholders have to say before we make any 
decisions.  
  
I will certainly be in contact when there is any further update. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Emma  
  
  
Coronavirus (COVID-19): 
For information regarding our services during the current situation please visit the Planning Services update 
on our website 

Emma Parkes 
Head of Development 
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Disclaimer 

IMPORTANT NOTICE This e-mail might contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you have received 
this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete the e-mail immediately; you may not use or pass it to 
anyone else. Whilst every care has been taken to check this outgoing e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility 
to carry out checks upon receipt. Horsham District Council does not accept liability for any damage caused. E-
mail transmission cannot guarantee to be secure or error free. This e-mail does not create any legal relations, 
contractual or otherwise. Any views or opinions expressed are personal to the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Horsham District Council. This Council does not accept liability for any 
unauthorised/unlawful statement made by an employee. Information in this e mail may be subject to public 
disclosure in accordance with the law. Horsham District Council cannot guarantee that it will not provide this e 
mail to a third party. The Council reserves the right to monitor e-mails in accordance with the law. If this e-
mail message or any attachments are incomplete or unreadable, please telephone 01403 215100 or e-mail 
contact@horsham.gov.uk. Any reference to "e-mail" in this disclaimer includes any attachments.  
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by 
Mimecast Ltd. 
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